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FROM THE ADMINISTRATOR’S DESK 

Thank you to everyone who attended the Town Hall Meeting on June 16 at 

the Strasbourg Memorial Hall. There were many Town residents in 

attendance and a lot of good issues were discussed. We will be having 

meetings such as this on an annual basis.  

The Bylaw Enforcement Officer (BEO) program has been implemented in 

the Town. The Council appreciates the cooperation of the ratepayers with 

the BEO as he enforces the bylaws. Please be aware that any complaints 

made to the Town Office regarding animals or nuisances need to be given 

to the Administration in writing with the copies being signed and dated. 

Complainants’ personal information will never be given out by the BEO or 

Administration. 

The Free Landfill Weekend held on the May Long Weekend was well 

utilized by the Town residents. There were 103 loads taken to the Landfill 

and over 80 different households using the service. Thank you to those who 

provided proper identification to the Landfill operator demonstrating your 

civic address. While this was a trial run program, Council felt that it was 

quite successful, and would like to offer it in the fall and again in the spring 

on an annual basis. Watch for advertising! 

For those of you on Facebook, please consider “liking” the Town of 

Strasbourg page. We post notices about meetings, events, emergencies, and 

other Town-related news! 

                Jenn Josephson, Administrator 
   

 

 

 

 

NEW TO TOWN? 

Pick up a welcome package from the Town Office! 

 

OFFICE LUNCH HOUR 

Beginning August 1, the Town Office will be open over the noon 

hour to help serve ratepayers better. This will be on a trial basis 

for three (3) months. Please utilize this service during this time! 

 

 

 

 

 

UPCOMING DATES 
 
1% Penalty to Tax Arrears   
Wednesday, July 1 
 
Admin Office Closed 
Wednesday, July 1 
 
Town Council Meeting 
Wednesday, July 8 @ 7:00 p.m. 
 

Last day for 5% Tax Discount 
Friday, July 31 
 
1% Penalty to Tax Arrears 
Saturday, August 1 
 

Admin Office Closed 
Monday, August 3 
 
Town Council Meeting  
Wednesday, August 12 @ 7:00 p.m. 
 

3rd Quarter Water Bills Due  
Monday, August 17 
 
Last day for 4% Tax Discount 
Monday, August 31 
 

1% Penalty to Tax Arrears 
Tuesday, September 1 
 
Admin Office Closed  
Monday, September 7 
 
Town Council Meeting 
Wednesday, Sept 9 @ 7:00 p.m. 
 
Last day for 3% Tax Discount 
Wednesday, September 30 
 

Like the Town of 
Strasbourg on 

Facebook! 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
FIRE INSURANCE – **PLEASE READ** 

Since the Town of Strasbourg has a volunteer fire 
department, a $3,000.00 call-out fee is charged when 
the volunteers respond to a call. These call-outs are not 
paid through our taxes, unlike in large cities and some 
other smaller municipalities.  
While insurance is always optional, it is strongly 
recommended that you check your current house or 
business insurance policy to make sure that it contains 
an endorsement for firefighting call-out fee coverage. 
The annual cost is minimal, and it will cover false 
alarms, carbon monoxide calls, or any other 
emergencies that the fire department would respond 
to.  

 
 

SCHOLARSHIP RECIPIENT 
 

We wish to extend our congratulations to Bailey Mytopher who was the recipient of our 
brand new $1,000.00 Town of Strasbourg Student Scholarship.  

We wish him the best of luck in his future studies! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

APPLIANCE AND SCRAP METAL 
DROP-OFF 

 
Appliances and scrap metal are 
being accepted one mile west of 
Town (on Strasbourg grid, 
north side of road) at Mike 
Brunet’s residence free of 
charge. There is a large, blue 
shipping container in his yard 
where the items can be dropped 
off. Mike will also pick up from 
your house as well!  
Call (306) 725-4467 to make 
arrangements.   
 

SCRAP TIRE DROP-OFF 
 

Through the Saskatchewan 
Scrap Tire Corporation, the RM 
of McKillop will be hosting a 
scrap tire drop-off site between 
August 10 and 31 which is 
located at their gravel supply 
land (SW 24-23-23 W2nd). This 
is for all residents in the area to 
use. Please contact the RM of 
McKillop office for more details 
(306) 725-3230.   

 
 
 


